
INVITATION TO BID
BROMFIELD HOUSE DE-LEADING

Sealed bid proposals for providing interior/exterior de-leading at the 
Bromfield House (39 Massachusetts Avenue) will be accepted by Marie 
Sobalvarro, Chief Procurement Officer, 13 Ayer Road, Harvard, Mas-
sachusetts 01451, until April 11, 2024, at 2 p.m., at which time they will 
be publicly announced. 
An optional pre-bid walk-through was held at the site on Tuesday, April 2, 
at 10 a.m.
Bids for this project are subject to the provisions of MGL c. 149 as 
amended. Each bid shall be accompanied by a bid deposit in the 
amount of 5% of the value of the bid. A 50% payment bond will be re-
quired from the successful bidder. The Town reserves the right to reject 
any or all bids and to accept the bid deemed in the best interest of the 
town by the Chief Procurement Officer and the Town Administrator.
All questions should be addressed to the Chief Procurement Officer 
between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday 
at the Town Hall, at the contact information below:

Marie Sobalvarro
Assistant Town Administrator

msobalvarro@harvard-ma.gov
978-456-4100 x330
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